
Davenport Diamond Guideway Construction Notice 
 

 

 

 
Information as of: April 26, 2022 

 

Paton Road & Wallace 
Avenue Street Parking 
Restrictions 
May 11-21, 2022 and May 29 to September 30, 2022

N  



 

 

 

This notice can be translated into a different language upon request by 
emailing us at TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

Esta notificação pode ser traduzida para o português. É só enviar um      
e-mail com o seu pedido ao TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: TorontoWest@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/davenport 
Call us at: 416-202-6911 

 

What work is taking place? 
In order to deliver girders to the Metrolinx corridor, there will parking restrictions on street parking on Paton 
Road and Wallace Avenue.  

 
When 
Sunday, May 11 to Saturday, May 21 and again from Sunday, May 29 to Saturday, September 30.   
 
Where 
The south side of Paton Road just west of Lansdowne Avenue as well as on the south side of Wallace 
Avenue between Lansdowne Avenue and the Metrolinx Tracks west of Ward Street.   
   
Hours 
00:00 to 23:59    
 
What to expect 
Residents will need to access other available parking on Wallace Avenue, Ward Street, Wade Avenue or 
Jenet Avenue.  
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